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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill decreases the number of members on the State Advisory Committee on the Regulation 
of Childcare Facilities from seventeen to fifteen. Further, it decreases the number of members 
appointed that must be parents of children who are receiving childcare services at the time of 
appointment from five to four. It also decreases the number of members appointed that must be 
representative of owners and operators of childcare facilities from eight to seven. Additionally, 
this bill decreases the number of members who must be present to make a majority vote on a 
committee action from eight to six. 
 
The Department of Social Services (DSS) is responsible for providing reasonable secretarial and 
administrative support to the advisory committee. Decreasing the number of committee members 
does not change these duties. Additionally, there is no per diem associated with the advisory 
committee. Therefore, this bill has no fiscal impact on DSS. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 10, 2024 
State Expenditure 
This bill decreases the number of members on the State Advisory Committee on the Regulation 
of Childcare Facilities from seventeen to fifteen. Further, it decreases the number of members 
appointed that must be parents of children who are receiving childcare services at the time of 
appointment from five to four. It also decreases the number of members appointed that must be 
representative of owners and operators of childcare facilities from eight to seven. Additionally, 
this bill decreases the number of members who must be present to make a majority vote on a 
committee action from eight to six. 
 
DSS is responsible for providing reasonable secretarial and administrative support to the 
advisory committee. Decreasing the number of committee members does not change these 
duties. Additionally, there is no per diem associated with the advisory committee. Therefore, this 
bill has no fiscal impact on DSS. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
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DISCLAIMER: THIS FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT REPRESENTS THE OPINION AND INTERPRETATION OF THE 
AGENCY OFFICIAL WHO APPROVED AND SIGNED THIS DOCUMENT. IT IS PROVIDED AS INFORMATION TO 
THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY AND IS NOT TO BE CONSIDERED AS AN EXPRESSION OF LEGISLATIVE INTENT. 
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Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 


